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Pet Etiquette Do’s & Don’ts  

 

 Going for a walk? Do keep your 

pet on a leash?  

It creates a sense of comfort for anyone 

you encounter. Just because you know 

your pet is well-mannered and has 

strong recall skills doesn’t mean your 

neighbors do. Seeing an unleashed dog 

walking toward them can make anyone 

nervous, especially children and elders.  

 

Don’t let your pet urinate on other    

people’s lawns, shrubs, trees, mailboxes, 

or any other piece of property? Clean up 

waste as it occurs, and always bring   

extra baggies.  

Do keep your pet close as other dogs 

pass. Always ask the owner’s permission 

before you and your dog approach them, 

and if the owner declines, don’t make 

objections. If both sides agree, let your 

dogs approach each other calmly and 

keep an eye out for aggressive behavior. 

If you encounter a person without pets, 

only let your dog approach if they ask. 

Don’t allow your pet to jump on other 

dogs. It could lead to injury, and it’s  

important your pet learns that not all 

canines enjoy this kind of interaction. 

Plus, you don’t want your pet to have a 

reputation in the neighborhood for    

being that uncontrollable, jumpy dog.  

 

 

At home  

Do ensure that your pet is secured in 

the yard if you are leaving them outside 

for extended periods of time.  

Do be sure your pet has a collar with the 

correct address and or current phone 

number.   



Fences in Need of Stain or Paint  

 

It is time to evaluate your fences. While many 

fences have a few more years left in them, they 

may need a fresh coat of stain or paint             

depending on the type of fence. Not only will this 

add to the appeal of your home, it will help      

prolong the life of your fence.  

If your wrought iron fence is rusting or your 

wood fence has weathered and the stain has 

worn away, please plan to address this no later 

than December 1, 2022. If you plan to make 

any major changes to the look of your fence, be 

sure to submit an application to the               

Modifications Committee. Applications can be 

found at www.castlewoodhoa.com. Applications 

should be submitted to the community manager 

at jhansen@spectrumam.com.  

 

If you will be staining or painting using the     

existing color, you may begin your project 

without an application. Wrought iron fences 

should be painted black and wood fencing 

should be finished on one side minimum per the 

governing documents. The “finished “ side 

should be facing out. Fencing for areas which are 

adjoining a common green area or adjoining  

Army Corps of Engineers properties and/or 

easements shall be non-ornamental wrought 

iron of open type design and painted black.  

Violations will be issued beginning December 1, 

2022 to residents who have yet to address the 

issue and may result in fines of $10 per day.  

If you have questions please contact the        

community manager.  

Payment Options  

Residents are encouraged to pay assessments online at 

www.spectrumam.com. The community manager can assist residents 

with account set-up including providing account numbers.  

 

If paying by mail, be sure to allow at least 10 days for payment to arrive.  

 

 





Be on the lookout for Santa! The Highland Village Fire Department will be 

giving Santa a ride through Castlewood on December 15, 2022 between 

6:00 and 8:30 pm. Check the HV Santa Tracker for changes and updates.  
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Give Back this Season with the North Texas Food Bank 

 

Donate food to the North Texas Food Bank by shopping from their Amazon 
Wishlist or by donating cash! The Wishlist includes some of the most needed 
items that will help provide healthy, nutritious meals to our neighbors in 
need. Once you have filled your cart and checked out, your items will be sent 
directly to the North Texas Food Bank. All items are non-perishable and will 
be distributed to those in need here in North Texas.  Scan the QR code or visit 

www.castlewoodhoa.com for a link 
to donate to our virtual food drive.  

 

 


